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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Children  

 

 

Information Afternoon about Y6 SATs 2024 

Date Change: Monday 9th October 2023, 2.30pm 

 

 

As you are probably aware, all Year 6 children will be taking their SATs during this academic 

year. As such, we will be holding an information afternoon on the above date. During the 

meeting, we will give you more information on what tests the children will be taking, when 

they will be taking them and how we will prepare the children. We will also endeavour to 

answer any questions that you might have and give you some advice on how you can help them 

at home.  

 

Please note that the date has been changed to the above date.  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Kirkpatrick 

Year 5/6 Phase Leader  

 


